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Wendell Young IV
UFCW 1776KS
President

Dear Local 1776KS Tops Member:

| am writing with an important update for all Tops members. The
temporary hero pay ended as of May 30 th however, there will be a
one-time bonus that will be paid out at the end of June. Full-time
associates will receive $320, and part-time employees will receive
$150.

The Local has worked very hard to make sure that your hard work and
dedication under incredibly difficult circumstances has been recognized.
We have also worked hard to make sure that all worksites are as safe as
possible — especially for our retail workers and other essential workers
across our Local.

Now that governors across the nation are relaxing some COVID-19
restrictions and stay-at-home orders, it is especially important that you
follow all safety guidelines: wash your hands, practice social distancing,
wear the necessary Personal Protective Equipment, and follow new
cleaning protocols.

Please be safe.

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact your Union
Representative by calling our toll-free number at 866.329.1776 or by
emailing us at covid19@ufcw1776.org

Thank you,

Wendell W Young IV

President,

UFCW Local 1776 Keystone State
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BEAT COVID-19!

Together.
Responsibly.
We Will Win.
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for working America

IF YOU SEE (484) 589-1357 CALLING YOU, PICK UP THE PHONE!
IT'S YOUR UNION CALLING WITH IMPORTANT INFORMATION!
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